




August 15, 2003

Dale Hardy Roberts

Secretary of the Commission

Missouri Public Service Commission

PO Box 360

Jefferson City, MO  65101 


Re:  Case No. TR-2001-65

Dear Mr. Secretary:

      Attached for filing with the Commission, please find AT&T Communications of the Southwest’s Response to Staff’s Second Phase Proposal for the above reference case.

      I thank you in advance for your cooperation in bringing this to the attention of the Commission.






Very truly yours,






Rebecca B. DeCook

Attachment

cc:  All Parties of Record

